

Committee Secretary
Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
By email: <a href="mailto:legcon.sen@aph.gov.au">legcon.sen@aph.gov.au</a>

5<sup>th</sup> June 2012

Dear Committee,

On behalf of ASCA please find the following Letter of Support for the NGO Consortium Submission to the Inquiry into Australian Human Rights Commission Amendment (National Children's Commissioner) Bill 2012.

We support the submission in its totality.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Cathy Kezelman, ASCA President